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Shomper, Kris

From: Jennifer Spann Oennyspann@frontiernet.net]
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 10:20 PM
To: IRRC

I believe people should be able to obtain raw milk in your state, in the state where I live,
Wisconsin, and in all the United States. I believe producers of raw milk should not be
unfairly put upon with burdensome and unnecessary regulations. Please vote to disapprove
proposed regulation #2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160. Thank you.
-Jennifer Spann
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